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                                    General Order # 1,078                   December, 2022 
 
                    DATE:            Friday December 16th, 2022 
 

                   LOCATION:    Wayne Alarm 424 Essex Street Lynn, MA 
 

MEMBERS ARE URGED TO CARPOOL AS PARKING IS LIMITED! 
 
                    TIME:              1800 Hours our traditional Italian Buffet 
                                            1900 Hours Meeting  
 

                    PROGRAM:    Member Joe Carritte will present a   
                                            Program on Lynn fires. 
                      

 This meeting is for members and applicants only! 

 
 



 
 November Meeting 

98 members and guests attend our Banquet, held at Florian Hall, commemorating the 150th 
anniversary of the Greater Boston Fire of 1872. Retired Boston Fire Commissioner Paul 
Christian presented a show looking back at what lead up to and happened during the fire along 
with changes after the fire. The dinner and show were enjoyed by one and all. 
 

December Meeting 
We will be the guests of honorary member Ralph Sevinor for our annual Buffet at Wayne 
Alarm. Our entertainment for the evening will be member Joe Carritte who will make a 
presentation on Lynn fires. The door prize of this year’s customized Hallmark Ornament will be 
raffled off. Again, member Charlie Tentas has customized, this time, a 1947 Chevy pumper to 
represent a CD pumper. Please try and make it to this meeting and enjoy a holiday meal, great 
comradery and some awesome fire photos along with the chance to win a one of a kind 
Hallmark Fire Brigade series ornament! 
 

                       
Customized 1947 Chevy Hallmark Ornament by member Charlie Tentas 

 
Good and Welfare 

Get well wishes to Board member John Rafferty who was involved in a serious auto accident. 
Our condolence to member Kevin Kerrigan on the passing of his mother, Charlotte. May her 
soul rest in peace.  
 

Membership 
The membership will be asked to vote upon the application for Life Membership of Active 
member William Conway as approved by the Board of Directors and accepted by Bill. 
 

Line Box 
The second issue of this season’s Line Box, also known as the “Trains and Hoses”, issue will 
be out before the Christmas holiday. Staff is working hard to get it completed. Not to worry, it 
will be another great read! 
 

Reminders 

• Friday December 16th meeting for members and applicants only. Wayne Alarm 424 
Essex Street Lynn. Dinner at 1800 hrs. meeting 1900 hrs. Please try and carpool as 
parking is limited. 
 

The Officers and Board of Directors would like to wish a happy, healthy holiday season 
to all. Be safe and enjoy your holiday gatherings. 

 
By Order of the President                                                 Secretary 
Richard Conway                                                               Jeff Brown 


